

Reading Comprehension

Craig found a good website on the Internet with different trips to Central America. He spent a lot of time looking at the photos of the beautiful countries. At first, he wanted to go to Honduras, but the trip to Costa Rica was cheaper. He decided to choose Costa Rica and



he is going to go there for his holiday. Craig is very excited because he is leaving in two weeks. His trip is going to last for one month, so it is a long holiday. During the visit, he is going to go on a tour of the green rainforest. He is also going to travel up the Rio Grande de Tárcoles. This is the longest river in Costa Rica and it is very famous. Craig is going to see beautiful birds and maybe even some monkeys. Later on the trip, he is going to climb Cerro Chirripó, the highest mountain. It rains a lot there in June, so he needs to prepare for the wet weather. He is going shopping tomorrow to buy a new umbrella for his big trip

Task 1. Odd One Out (Зайвий заголовок)

Which title is **NOT** good for this text?

- Craig's Trip to Costa Rica
- Climbing the Highest Mountain
- Winter Holidays in Norway

Task 2. Are these sentences True or False?

- | | | |
|--|---|---|
| 1. Craig found a website about trips to Central America. | T | F |
| 2. The trip to Honduras was cheaper than the trip to Costa Rica. | T | F |
| 3. Craig is going to stay in Costa Rica for two weeks. | T | F |
| 4. The Rio Grande de Tárcoles is the longest river in the country. | T | F |
| 5. Craig is going to climb the highest mountain. | T | F |
| 6. It is usually very dry in Costa Rica in June. | T | F |

Task 3. Choose the correct answer.

1. Why did Craig choose Costa Rica?

- a) Because he likes the name. b) Because it was cheaper. c) Because he has friends there.

2. When is Craig leaving for his adventure?
- a) Tomorrow. b) In one month. c) In two weeks.
3. What animals does he hope to see on the river?
- a) Crocodiles and snakes. b) Birds and monkeys. c) Fish and tigers.
4. What is Craig going to buy tomorrow?
- a) A new suitcase. b) A camera. c) A new umbrella.

Task 4. Sentence Completion

1. Craig spent a lot of time looking at the _____ of beautiful countries.
2. He decided to _____ Costa Rica for his holiday.
3. His trip is going to _____ for one month.
4. During the visit, he is going to see birds and _____.
5. He is going _____ tomorrow to buy a new umbrella.